
 

 

The First Grade Newsletter 
September 29 - October 3 

 
 
English:  This week we read “Kids Having Fun.”  We learned about adjectives in 
grammar class.  We worked with cvc+e words in phonics, handwriting, and spelling. 
        
Math:  We wrote numbers 0-20 in words.  We also recognized numbers up to 20 as tens 
and units.  Please continue to practice math flashcards at home.     
 
Science:  This week we learned how weather tools (rain gauge, thermometer, 
anemometer, windsock, and wind vane) are important to help us measure rainfall, 
temperature, wind speed and wind direction.    
 
Social Studies:  This week we explored maps.  We learned that maps show many 
different places. 
 
Spanish: This week, we learned body parts and sounds M-S and started reviewing for 
our exam on Unit 2 
 

 
French: Bonjour, the students reviewed for the exam next week by practicing the 
vocabulary we learned.  
 


